
From: Monique Davids  
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 11:39 AM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Rupal Bapat; Bettina Johnson 

Subject: CANDY DROP 8.26.2019 

 
Hi Steve, 
 
We had an instance here yesterday afternoon where a license applicant tried to give a staff 
member some candy.   
 
After she declined, explaining we had a no gift policy, he left the candy on the chair when he 
left.  Staff member did not discover the candy until after he had gone when her next customer 
found it. 
 
We called the applicant in today to finish his application and I gave the candy back to him and 
explained our gift policy.  He thanked me and took back the candy. 
 
Just thought I'd let you know in case there is anything else I should do. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
 

MONIQUE DAVIDS | ATTORNEY  | PROGRAM DIRECTOR 

City of Chicago | Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP) 
Public Vehicle Operations Division 

2350 W. Ogden Ave., 1st Floor, Chicago, IL 60608 
312.746.8663  direct 

312.746.9405  fax 

monique.davids@cityofchicago.org 
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